## City of Olympia | Capital of Washington State

601 4th Avenue E. | P.O. Box 1967, Olympia, WA 98507-1967

## **MEMORANDUM**

TO:

Olympia Planning Commission Jin Mulaud / FOR

FROM:

Robert Ahlschwede, Chair

Parks and Recreation Advisory Committee (PRAC)

DATE:

September 7, 2012

**SUBJECT:** 

Preliminary 2013-2018 Capital Facilities Plan

PRAC Recommendation to City Council

At our September 6, 2012 meeting, PRAC reviewed the list of proposed park projects included in the Parks Chapter of the preliminary *Capital Facilities Plan* (CFP) for 2013-2018. Our committee is supportive of all of the projects outlined in the Parks Chapter.

We are appreciative of the strong public process that resulted in a probable positive outcome that will not require the removal of the two tennis courts at Woodruff Park.

PRAC recommends approval of the Parks Chapter of the preliminary *Capital Facilities Plan* for 2013-2018 as presented on September 6th.

Thank you for taking the time to consider our recommendations in the course of your CFP review process. Please feel free to contact me by telephone at (360) 866-1935 or by email at <a href="mailto:swedeberger@gmail.com">swedeberger@gmail.com</a> if you have questions or comments.

cc:

Jonathan Turlove PRAC Members